From:
To: manstonairport@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Manston DCO process - night flights

Date: 26 June 2019 21:46:13

Dear Sirs

We have been following the DCO process and understand that the latest on night flights is that that RiverOak Strategic Partnerships are requesting that they have a Quota Count of over 2,000. We understand that a QC is only needed for night flights.

We remain extremely concerned as Ramsgate residents who do not want any night flights, scheduled or chartered. If RSP really don't want night flights (as they say they claim) then a QC is not necessary at all.

Can you please confirm our understanding is correct and if so that the Examining Authority are aware of and questioning this contradiction?

Kind regards

Grant Duncan

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com